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From: Kurt McCracken
To: Benjamin Gagnon
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1415 Rose Street
Date: Thursday, December 12, 2024 2:45:28 PM

Hi Ben,
 
Thank you for all your time and effort in this matter.
 
As you know, we would rather not have the addition built at all as we are concerned about the
external staircase and how the property might be used in the future under a new owner. 
However, Cindy did accommodate our requests, modified the plan and agreed to plant trees
to provide some privacy.  So, we wish to withdraw the objection we filed regarding the initial
plan.
 
Kurt
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